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MEMORANDUM HR21-2021 

 
To:   Agency Administrators 
From:   Carolyn Horwich, Esq., Director of Human Resources 
Subject: Premium Rate Links 
Date:   September 15, 2021 
   
 
Please share the attached Management Advisory containing important information about 
premium rates for Open Enrollment for Plan Year 2022. 
 
The Management Advisory contains several internal hyperlinks; emailing the document to 
all employees in its original form will maintain the hyperlinks.   
 
Thank you. 

file:///C:/Users/Carolyn.Horwich/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/Local%20Settings/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/XMA8WV4Y/www.justiceadmin.org
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MANAGEMENT ADVISORY 21-009 
 

DATE: Sept. 15, 2021 
 
TO: Benefit Managers and Payroll Administrators 
 
FROM: Ryan Stokes, Director, Division of State Group Insurance 
 
SUBJECT: Premium Rates – December 2021, for January 2022 Coverage 
 
 
Effective Dec. 1, 2021, for January 2022 coverage, there will be no employer premium contribution increases for 
health insurance. However, there is a decrease in the UHC Medicare Advantage & Prescription Drug (MA-PD) 
premium rate and there is a slight increase in the Humana MA-PD premium rate. 
 
Please view the premium rate chart on the myBenefits site, under the Premium Rate tab.   
 
There is an increase in both the Ameritas and Metlife dental plan rate premiums for 2022. For more information, 
please see Dental Plan Monthly Premiums chart on the Dental Insurance Plans page on the myBenefits site. 
 

https://www.mybenefits.myflorida.com/content/download/153601/1020539/2022_Premium_Rate_Table_DMS_theme.pdf
https://www.mybenefits.myflorida.com/health/premium_rates
https://www.mybenefits.myflorida.com/health/dental_insurance_plans
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